
Sy21 Scheduled Discussion with Students 
June 24, 2020 
 
❖ The biggest change is that the school year will have five (5) classes instead of six (6). 

Each period will be 65 minutes long with a 5 minute transition time.  
❖ The school day will remain from 8:30 to 3:20 
❖ We should have news from the district Mid July whether or not we will be on campus or 

will be using a hybrid model. 
❖ Lunch will still be 50 minutes long, but will start at 1:10pm 
❖ There will no longer be a “drop” period for college students, but instructors are creating 

ways to insure students have independent study time during structured study periods in 
class. 

❖ Bard will continue to use the Passport Model when we are back on campus. 
❖ The Learning Commons will now be another computer lab for classes to use. 
❖ Grades 9 and 10 will have English, Math, and History as a year long class and all other 

subjects will be semester long 
❖ Y1 and Y2 will have Seminar as a year long class and all other subject matter will be 

semester long. 
❖ We have new faculty for Sy20/21. I for Chinese, 1 for Math, 2 for English, 1 for Physics, 

1 for Chemistry 
❖ Please email Mr. Bond ​mbond@bhsec.bard.edu​ or Dr. Gamber 

fgamber@bhsec.bard.edu​ if you are currently experiencing tech issues with the devices 
you signed out from school. 

 
Be you. Be challenged. Be ready for life. 
Bard Baltimore 
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Stay in touch: ​In addition to our website ​baltimore.bard.edu​ and email ​baltimore@bhsec.bard.edu​, you 
can find us here: Instagram: @bardbaltimore Facebook: @BardBaltimore Twitter: @BardBaltimore 
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